
To whom it may concern, 

 

sorry for the late submission on the future of policing in Ireland but I do hope you will accept 

the following: 

 

''I feel it is very important to build morale within the Garda Force and the best of way of 

doing this is to have an annual awards ceremony in each Division acknowledging any acts of 

bravery and courage carried out by members during the previous year, I had the pleasure of 

attending such an event in the Athlone Garda Station last year whereby a large number of 

Gardai received awards''. 

 

Thanking You 

Frankie 

 

--  

Cllr. Frankie Keena MCC 

The Lady's Walk 

Moydrum 

Athlone 

Co. Westmeath  

 

Mobile      085 7474074  


